OFFICIAL



Australian Government

Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet

ANDREW FISHER BUILDING ONE NATIONAL CIRCUIT BARTON

Reference: EC23-000086

Dr Patrick Hodder Committee Secretary Senate Finance and Public Administration Legislation Committee Parliament House CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Dr Hodder

I am writing to provide a correction to evidence provided by me at the hearing of the Senate Finance and Public Administration Legislation Committee on 13 February 2023.

In response to a question from Senator Birmingham, which appears on page 93 of the Hansard, I stated the Prime Minister tweeted his congratulations to Mr Netanyahu on 4 December, following his election victory. I have since confirmed the Prime Minister tweeted his congratulations on 4 November not 4 December.

Yours sincerely

Craig Chittick
First Assistant Secretary
International Division
2 March 2022